
 

CIRCULAR NO. 22/15.                   May 18, 2015. 

 

(For circulation among members of the Governing Council, Secretaries  

of State Units of AIBPARC and Special Invitees  

with a request to percolate the information downwards) 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

Re : Our Last Moment Request to various Constituents of UFBU to allow an audience to us. 

 

We are reproducing hereunder our communication sent by e-mail to various constituents of UFBU. This 

is for information of our members : 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 

ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS’ & RETIREES’ CONFEDERATION 

( A. I. B. P. A. R. C ) 
C/O. BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

( EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES ) 

BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH 

23-A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA – 700001 

Mobile : 9830403145, E-mail : aibparc@gmail.com 

 

 

AIBPARC/UFBU/7(b)/2015.        May 18, 2015. 

 

To, 

All The Constituents of UFBU. 

 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

This has a reference to our earlier communication dated 06.04.2015 sent individually to each one of you 

on the issue of Pensioners & Retirees of the Banking Industry. At the concluding portion of the said 

letter, we made an appeal to you to have a meeting with us a few hours or a day ahead for a couple of 

minutes before you have dialogue on issues of the Retirees. We had a high hope to get favourable 

response. However, it did not happen. As a last minute effort, we seek an audience with you. Any 

message for us may be conveyed to our President, Com. K.V. Acharya at his mobile No. 09868220338. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

( GENERAL SECRETARY ) 



 


